COMMUNICATION - C5

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
July 7, 2020

From: e [N~

Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 11:48 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File Z.20.001

Hi, | am opposed to the zoning bylaw amendment regarding the proposed apartment building
development at the northwest corner of Islington and Napa Valley. | have lived in the area for almost
20 years and have seen a steady increase in terms of noise and congestion. | think the proposed
development would make a bad situation worse. | believe that the city should buy the land from the
developer and create a green space that would provide an environmental balance to the busy plaza
across the street.

Thank you.

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



